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Co-author, "Tax Changes Under the 
Inflation Reduction Act—Impact on 
Health Care Organizations," 
American Health Law Association, 
August 2022
"The tax changes under the Inflation Reduction Act of 2022 (IRA), signed into 
law by President Biden on August 16, 2022, may have little effect on the typical 
health care organization." Read the full article: Tax Changes Under the 
Inflation Reduction Act—Impact on Health Care Organizations
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